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ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 

Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
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Communications 

Temporary closures to visitor centres 

Start Date: January 23, 2023 
End Date: February 1, 2023 
Nunavut-wide 45 sec 

To allow for professional development opportunities for staff, two visitor centres will be 

experiencing temporary closures: 

• The Unikkaarvik Visitor Centre in Iqaluit will be closed from January 23 to 27 and 

will reopen on January 28 for regular hours. 

• The Kivalliq Regional Visitor Centre in Rankin Inlet will be closed from January 

23 to 28 and will reopen on January 30 for regular hours. 

Regular hours for both visitor centres are Monday through Saturday between 9 a.m. and 

5 p.m., closed between 12-1 p.m. daily and closed on Sundays. 

The Arctic Coast Visitor Centre in Cambridge Bay will remain closed until further notice. 

For further information, please contact Aaron Watson, Manager of Visitor Experience, at 

awatson@gov.nu.ca.  

### 
Media Contact: 

Erica Zell 
Director of Policy, Planning and Communications 
Economic Development and Transportation 
867-975-7871 
ezell@gov.nu.ca 

mailto:awatson@gov.nu.ca
mailto:ezell@gov.nu.ca

